CLCA Board of Directors Meeting - September 20, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by Mark Stapleford. 
Board members in attendance were Carl Reitdorf, John Cantwell, Rick Wirtz, and Charlie Gambino. Jackie Snyder and Shawn Von Gehr were unable to attend. 


Treasurer's report was presented and read by Carl. Reminders were sent to the remaining FOMC members who had not yet joined the CLCA and several responded. One new boat slip was rented this summer. As is typical for this time of year, expenses outpaced income. Total account balances = 28,151.06 
The Membership Committee report was given by Rick Wirtz. Recruitment efforts are on hold for the moment while plans for the Yard Sale are ongoing. 

Community Yard Sale is scheduled for Saturday September 28 from 8-12 with food and music for CLCA members from 12-2. Plans for the event were discussed. Volunteers are welcomed and more vendors are hoped for. The event will continue to be advertised until the day of the event. 
Charlie reported that only necessary maintenance had been performed at the community marina. 
Carl and his father will be using their time and equipment to clear the Mill Creek marina area and efforts will be made to repair the road to the marina so that residents can utilize it for kayaking, canoeing, and paddleboarding. The Events Committee will be organizing an event at this location for Spring 2020.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm 

Respectfully submitted,

Rick Wirtz
